Rebecca Morgan

From:

Rebecca Morgan

Sent:

17 December 2009 10:15

To:

Clare Berry

Subject: RE: planning application for gatehouse, aerodrome site

Dear Cllr Berry,

Thank you for your email.

I am just emailing to let you know that the application has not yet appeared in the weekly list, as we are still awaiting further information from the applicant, due to the fact that the original application was incomplete.

Once it has been validated and I have made an assessment of the proposal I will let you know.

If you have any questions relating to this, then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Becky Morgan

Becky Morgan Major Projects Officer Welwyn Hatfield Council The Campus Welwyn Garden City Hertfordshire AL8 6AE



Website: www.welhat.gov.uk

From: Clare Berry

Sent: 14 December 2009 21:35

To: Rebecca Morgan

Subject: planning application for gatehouse, aerodrome site

Rebecca

As a follow-on from my last e-mail, I cannot see the above application on the lists but I don't want to miss it. So if a decision has been made and you are minded to refuse, could I please call it in on the grounds that neighbouring buildings have removed internal walls and therefore a preedent has been set.

Many thanls

Clare Berry